
In response to Mr Raphael Lim's 17th March 2022 Business Times article that resonates well 

with our Society's perspective, our President Nalla had written an article that was published 

in The Business Times today, 24th March 2022, highlighting the urgent need to protect 

investor interests. This will most definitely help to rebuild the much-needed confidence in 

the Singapore stock market & enhance Trust in the system. 

We need a robust system to protect Shareholder rights, especially Minority Shareholder 

rights who are normally at the losing end as they do not have the expertise nor the 

resources to defend their interests.  

We're looking at the Authorities to help build this all important Trust in the system. 

 


